
NEW LONDON-SPRINGFIELD WATER SYSTEM PRECINCT 

Commissioner’s Meeting  

 

October 7, 2024 

Whipple Hall 

 

PRESENT: Kenneth Jacques (Chairman), Richard Cross (Commissioner), Rob Thorp 

(Superintendent) and Tracey MacKenna (Clerk). Commissioner John MacKenna absent.  

 

Others that were in attendance: sign-up sheet attached. 

 

Chairman Jacques called the meeting to order at 3:00 PM. 

Jacques said there will be no discussion regarding Twin Pines due to litigation. 

Jacques said that the Board will try to have future meetings at the Water Precinct. 

Minutes are in order. 

Rob motioned that minutes were approved, Ken seconded. 

Ken said that John is out healing. 

Reviewed the income and expense report for September. No questions. 

Looked at September and October Superintendent reports. 

Talked about Barrett Road – no bacteria issues. Doing more samples on Wednesday October 9, 

2024. 

 

The Main Street project is ahead of schedule. 

Jimmy Cricenti asked about paving – Ken and Rip answered. 

 

Commissioners have approved all the bills. 

 

Ken talked about the meeting about Colby Point. 

 

Looking at budget projects for next year. 

Do we spend more money on Colby Point? We need more information. 

Any way to implement water conservation for the town? 

Benefit to changing rate schedule? More revenue to charge more for water. 

 

The State is going to make suggestions on conservation measures. 

Woman brought up deduct meter. Kenny explained that it was a sewer thing. 

Woman thinks water precinct should go to homes that use a lot of water and ask them where all 

the water goes. 

 

 

Ken adjourned at 3:45PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Tracey MacKenna, Clerk 

 

 


